
  

          Item: AS: I-2 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 
Tuesday, March 17, 2016 

 

 
SUBJECT: UPDATE ON INSTITUTE FOR SENSING AND EMBEDDED NETWORK 

SYSTEMS ENGINEERING (I-SENSE) 
 

 
 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
 
No action is necessary.  This item is only informational. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
Dr. Jason Hallstrom, Professor and Director of the Institute for Sensing and Embedded Network 
Systems Engineering (I-SENSE), will give a general update on the pillar and the institute. 
 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
 
N/A 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Supporting Documentation: PowerPoint Presentation 
 
Presented by:   Dr. Jason Hallstrom, Professor and Director   Phone:  561-297-4748 


